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HABITAT COMMITTEE REPORT ON MARINE PLANNING 
 

The Habitat Committee (HC) discussed the draft comment letter on Draft Oregon Wind Energy 
Areas (C.3, Supplemental Attachment 3) and commends the authors for their excellent work.  The 
HC focused its discussion on the Habitat/Ecosystem portion of the letter and did not review the 
Fisheries portion of the letter.  The HC recommends that the Pacific Fishery Management Council 
send the comment letter to the Bureau of Ocean Energy Management.  
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